
 

 

Our Ref:  042/17 

28th April 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you know the GCSE examinations are drawing closer.  To support our pupil premium 

students we are going to provide a breakfast for them in the canteen on the morning of 

the exams.  This will hopefully ensure that they take time to sit and relax before the 

exam. 

I have also enclosed information about the GCSE Pod which is an excellent revision tool 

that the students can access anywhere and everywhere.  The leaflet explains how your 

child can access the pod. 

If you have any other questions about your son’s exams and support for him, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs A Penketh 

Vice Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


